
 

Press Release 

City of Perris 
 

 

Date:  January 21, 2020 

Contact: Stephen Hale, Public Information Officer 

  (951) 943-6100 x538 

  SHale@cityofperris.org 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

UPDATE: Perris Boulevard Street Repair and Sewer Improvements Work 
 

PERRIS, Calif. (January 21, 2020) –– As part of the Citywide Street Improvements Project, 

roadway repairs began along Perris Blvd on Monday, January 6th.  Due to the nature of the 

repairs, one southbound lane along Perris Blvd 

(between Bowen Rd and Jarvis St) has been 

closed as improvements are underway.   

The contributions to Perris Blvd 

(highlighted in red) include rehabilitation of a 

failed trench line and general road improvements. 

Pavement repairs has been completed and striping 

is scheduled to get underway later this week. 

Once this project concludes by the end of January 

2020, Perris residents and commuters can expect 

a smoother ride down Perris Blvd.  

Additionally, construction is underway for emergency sewer improvements project 

(highlighted in blue) at the Perris Blvd and Metz Rd location.  This project also began Monday, 

January 6th and is nearing completion as well. Sewer improvements, along with manhole 



construction, will make for better 

sewer drainage for nearby residents. 

Construction on the emergency sewer 

improvement project should conclude 

in early February 2020. 

Lane closures down Perris 

Blvd are still in effect, and those 

transiting are encouraged to use 

caution, follow traffic control, and expect minor delays when driving through these construction 

areas, or use alternative routes. Please contact the City Engineer’s office at (951) 943-6504 for 

any questions related to this Perris Blvd roadway repairs project. Please contact the City’s Public 

Work Department at (951) 657-3280 for any questions related to this sewer improvements 

project.  
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